McNally Preludes Christmas for Sleeping Giant Seniors



Christmas bells were ringing, residents in town were singing and playing their instruments, and best wishes were being given, all features of David McNally's 2020 Christmas video featuring Minerva and her residents. David shared his video at the November Sleeping Giant Seniors monthly meeting.

Featured were greetings by Marge Strohmeyer, carols sung by Mike Leddick, songs played on her accordion by Kathy Halloran, a carol played by Effie Jane McNally on her organ, and so many other town residents sharing their best wishes for the season. David says that he is now working on a new 2021 version, so keep your eyes peeled for the movie.

After the seniors' meeting, refreshments were enjoyed, while tables full of empty baskets were filled with Christmas presents for the Tricky Tray, which will be a part of the 2021 Annual Christmas Bazaar held on December 4, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Community Center. The seniors look forward to seeing all of you at that time! Happy Thanksgiving from the seniors, and a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

All of you seniors out there, for the New Year, make a resolution to check out the Sleeping Giant Seniors organization. You are welcome to join us. Our next monthly meeting will be January 28, 2022, 1 p.m., at the Community Center. Please join us then.